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Monday, 26 November 2018 

Stage 3 Camp 2019– NOTE 1 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To assist in the organisation of the Stage 3 camp next year and to give you enough time to make 

your payment, we have begun the organisation this year. Stage 3 students will have the opportunity 

to attend The Great Aussie Bush Camp at Kincumber in week 11 Term 1, from Wednesday 10th to 

Friday 12th April, 2019.  

 

This camp is a recreation event where children are involved in activities that are fun, challenging and 

memorable. We feel this is a great opportunity for students to link their learning of our PDHPE focus for 

the term to practical situations. They will be focusing on developing their understanding of 

interpersonal relationships and evolving their team work skills to form bonds for the year ahead. 

 

The centre has specialist staff that organise a wide range of outdoor recreational activities such as 

archery, rock climbing, canoeing, cookout, ropes course, flying fox, and bushwalking. Students are 

carefully supervised and all medical and dietary needs are catered for.  

 

Please return the permission slip with a $80 deposit by the end of this year to secure your child's place. 

The total cost of the camp Is $300 which includes all activities, food, accommodation and transport 

for the 3 days and 2 nights away. 

 

There will be dietary requirements and medical form distributed early next year and further payments 

will need to be finalised as Term 1 progresses. More information about the camp, such as departure 

and arrival times and what to bring will be sent home closer to the departure date.  

 

Please see your child’s class teacher or Matt Richards if you have any questions or concerns. More 

information can be found at: https://www.bushcamp.com.au/  and we look forward to having all 

Stage 3 students attend.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Matt Richards     

Stage 3 Assistant Principal 

____________________________________________________________________________________________             
 

Stage 3 Camp 2019 
 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ in class _________________ 

to attend camp at The Great Aussie Bush Camp at Kincumber on Mon 10th to 12th April, 2019. I 

understand that my child will be travelling by bus to and from the venue.  

 

 I have made an $80 online payment. My receipt number is : ___________________________ 

 I have returned the permission note including $80 in cash on : _______/______/2018 

 I have paid the full amount of $300 and my receipt number is: in cash on : ___________________________ 

 I have paid the full amount of $300 in cash on : _______/______/2018 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent Signature)        Date: ______________________ 
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